
 
 
 
 
 
May 6, 2024  
 
 
Attention Valued Accelerated Customer, 
 
The last few years have been incredibly challenging for all of us in the transportation industry. 
There are several areas that have strongly impacted the cost of doing business, one of which is 
becoming AMS/ACE certified to streamline efficiencies on import cargo. 
 
With this value-added service and others, Accelerated will increase the THC/ISC fee in select 
markets effective May 6, 2024.   
 
“ Per policy change we will be charging Masterbill validations only, and eliminating the per 
housebill or per split charges. We acknowledge the need for some customers to detail the house 
validations for 1C clearances and 1F movements; these will be available by request only at an 
additional truncated rate.” 
 
It is important to our customers and to the air cargo industry that companies such as 
Accelerated, Inc. remain fiscally sound. It is the only way that we will be able to supply you with 
quality service as well as provide a secure future for our employees. 
 
We appreciate your support and look forward to a mutually beneficial relationship as we move 
forward. If you have any questions concerning our rates or service, please contact Richard O’der, 
Regional Air Import Manager: richardo@acceleratedusa.com . 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Ryan Connor| Accelerated Inc. | Vice President | Cell: 629-333-8554  
www.AcceleratedUSA.net 
 


